December 21, 2018

Summary Report 2018

N.D.S.A presented an award for students in their Architectural Technologist program
for academic achievement in March 2018.

N.D.S.A. ‘s Chair attended the OAA Society Chairs Meeting in May 2018 .

On June 20" we hosted a Claims Workbook Workshop which was presented by
Barbara Ross M.Arch. .OAA, MRAIC, FRAIC founder of The Research in Architecture
Studio . The workshop was attended by members of the Trent Society and NDSA. This
was a continuing education module sponsored by Pro-Demnity.

On September 18" N.D.S.A and Trent Society members hosted the annual President’s
_Society Visit held at Chanterelle’s in Bowmanville .Many thanks to President John
Stephenson and Kristi Doyle for the overview on bringing ARIDO under the umbrella of

the OAA.

A key issue to NDSA is the ever increasing submission requirements for site plan
approvals; excessive costs charged for development charges. timing of processing site

plan approvals.
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